
       
Rooted in Christ 

Abide in me, and I in you.  As the branch cannot bear fruit by itself, unless it abides in the 

vine, neither can you, unless you abide in me.  I am the vine; you are the branches.    Who-

ever abides in me and I in him, he is that who bears much fruit, for apart from me you can 

do nothing.  John 15:4-5 

 

Tiger Talk Newsletter October 5, 2023 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

10/5   

2:00 Dismissal -  Faculty 

Meeting 

 

10/6 

Teacher’s Conference - 

NO SCHOOL 

 

10/11-10/13 

6th - 8th Grade Outdoor 

Education 

 

10/15 

Rejoice & Ablaze Choirs 

sing @ 11:00 Church  

Service 

 

10/24 

Picture Retakes 

 

10/27 

1st Quarter Ends 

SCHOOL 
708.839.1444 

mytls.org 

trinitylutheranschool@comcast.net 

From the Principal’s Desk: 
 Greetings from our Lord and Savior, Jesus! 

 There are many times people are asked if they enjoy their 

job. This is an interesting question. Many of us went to school, 

whether college or trade, to do our job. So, my answer is that I 

love my job! Every day is different. I am a principal and a teach-

er. Many days I get to experience small parts of other jobs as 

well. Sometimes I get to be a plumber, carpenter, nurse, or even 

(this week) put together a car! 

 Yes, you read that correctly. On Tuesday afternoon this 

week, I got to assemble 2 new cars for our preschool students. 

Thanks to all of the great donations raised for our recess and 

athletic equipment, we get to purchase new things. The        

preschool students had one car at the beginning of this year. 

This taught them a lot about patience, waiting, and making a list 

to see who was next. Now, the wait time has been cut way 

down since we purchased new cars!  

 Thanks for all the time and effort that everyone puts into 

our fundraisers. It is always great to see the smiles on faces, 

when something new is brought into the school.  
 

In His Service, 

Mr. DeWitt 

CHURCH 
708.839.1200 

tlbr.org 

csecretary@tlbr.org 



 

 

Meet Mrs. Swenson 

Mrs. Carrie Swenson graduated from University of Illinois with a 

Bachelors of Art in Elementary Education. She has spent over 10 

years teaching in K-2nd grade classrooms. She also has subject    

specific instruction experience for grades 6th-8th. She is married 

and has 3 children. She spent most of the last 15 years raising her 

children at home. Now that they are older, she feels a calling back to 

education and is looking forward to getting to know your child

(ren).  She is very excited to be your teacher and already has many learning activities 

planned for our art program. If you see her please don’t hesitate to introduce       

yourself, ask a question or just say hi to Mrs. Swenson! 

Cook County DOTH Bridge Closure Notification for the Wolf Road Bridge. 

In October or early November (schedule is not set yet) the Wolf Road 

Bridge over Flag Creek will be closed. Traffic will be detoured during     

approximate 3 weeks of construction. 

•Wolf Road thru-traffic (between 79th St and Joliet Rd) will be detoured 

onto County Line Road and Willow Springs Road. 

•All local traffic will still be able to utilize Wolf Road between 79th St and                     

Joliet Rd. but not cross the bridge during the construction. 

The work on this bridge must be completed before winter.  



 

UPCOMING PAWS EVENTS 

10/9  

Popcorn Monday 

 

10/11 

Mrs. Swenson’s Birthday 

(new Art teacher) 

 

10/13 

Fun Friday - Crazy Hat/

Crazy Hair Day 

 

10/13 

Trunk or Treat (5:30 set-up)  

Event times 6:00 - 7:00  See 

pages 3-5 for more info. 

 

 

 

CHAPEL OFFERINGS THIS QUARTER 

 From now, until October 25th, we are collecting school    

supplies for Liberian Ministries.  

Items Collected So Far:  107 

 

UPCOMING CHAPEL OFFERINGS 

>Hats, Mittens, Scarves  >Hinsdale Humane Society 

Nov 1, 2023- Dec 20, 2023  Jan 10, 2023- Mar 6, 2023 

>December Food Drive         >Phil’s Friends 

Advent Calendar-San Pablo Mar 13, 2023- End of Year 

UPCOMING TIGER ATHLETICS 

VOLLEYBALL PRACTICE    

10/9   until 5:00   

VOLLEYBALL GAME 

10/10   4:00 @ Zion/Concord Bensenville 

CHEER PRACTICE 

10/11 AND 10/12 until 4:30 

Intentional 

 There are things in life that are intentional. We may strive to live intentionally. 

What we say. What we do. What we eat. When we exercise. How we raise our children. 

But did you ever consider that your very being is... intentional? Your existence is not    

random or accidental. King David, in Psalm 139, reveals truth about how God formed us 

and created us: 

13 You made all the delicate, inner parts of my body and knit me together in my moth-

er’s womb.14 Thank you for making me so wonderfully complex! Your           workman-

ship is marvelous—how well I know it. 15 You watched me as I was being formed in ut-

ter seclusion, as I was woven together in the dark of the womb.16 You saw me before I 

was born. Every day of my life was recorded in your book. Every     moment was laid 

out before a single day had passed.  

  Wow! We are intentional and that gives us dignity, identity, and status. I am won-

derfully and marvelously made by God the Creator.  

~Pastor Bob  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


